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November, 2014

Dear Region III Members,

The weather is crisp, foliage is beautiful and fall is in the air. 
November is a month of thanks and family and I am thankful for each of you.
The encouragement and guidance I have received this year has been amazing. I 
have gotten to know so many wonderful people while serving on the ADDC Board 
that otherwise I would have just known by their names and faces in a crowd. The 
ADDC Board has worked hard to stream line and update all of the information on 
the ADDC Website. Take the time to look and browse on the web site and you 
will see that it a great learning tool.  

Sometimes it is hard for us to step out of our comfort zones and volunteer. 
Believe me Region III Director was like stomping on my comfort zone but what I 
have learned and the friendship I have made is priceless.  Val needs your help in 
filling some of the Region III Rep positions. The Rep jobs that are presently not 
filled are ADDC Manuals Review, Certification, Publications and Leadership 
Resources. Remember you will have an ADDC Committee Chairman that will 
guide you. This is a great way to learn more about the Association. 

It is with a heavy heart that I inform the Region III members that effective 
December 31, 2014 the Houma Club will disband. The members of the Houma 
club have been viable members of Region III and ADDC and we are sad to lose 
them. 

Till Next Month,
 
Sharon Blackwell
  
Quote of Month:  “Surround yourself with the best people you can find, 
delegate authority, and don’t interfere.” Ronald Reagan

- CONNECT
- ENGAGE
- COLLABORATE
- LEARN


						                                       

